From:

Sent: 15 November 2021 10:12
To: Local Plan

Subject: FW: Thelwall heyes

From: Contact

Sent: 15 November 2021 09:50
To: LDF <LDF@warrington.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Thelwall heyes

Good morning,
The email below has been received by Contact Warrington.

Can you take a look to see if this is something you can respond to or forward this email to the relevant person in
your team for a response.

Regards,

Linda

Contact Warrington,

warrington.gov.uk | @warringtonbc | facebook/warringtonbc

FOR UP TO DATE INFORMATION ON THE CURRENT CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19), INCLUDING USEFUL LINKS, PLEASE
VISIT OUR WEBSITE: https://www.warrington.gov.uk/coronavirus-covid-19-warrington

PLEASE NOTE AS A RESULT OF THIS IT MAY TAKE US LONGER THAN USUAL TO RESPOND OR ACTION YOUR
ENQUIRY/REQUEST.

From:
Sent: 12 November 2021 16:59
To: Contact <contact@warrington.gov.uk>
Subject: Thelwall heyes

| object to the development at Thelwall Heyes on the grounds that the wildlife will be disturbed, there are hares in
the fields, the extra 600 cars will be disruptive, weaste lane amd Cliff Lane both flood badly already all year round.
Areas of green belt are designed to prevent continuous development.

The historic and unique character of the area will be completely destroyed.

The reasons for granting green belt status many years ago still stand.

M Bennett





